Dear Parent/Carer

School Nativity Play Friday 13*" December 9.30am - Reception

_ You are invited to your child’s nativity play on Friday 13th December starting at 9.30am.
On this day please ensure your child is in school at 8.45am prompt.

Tickets for the nativity are attached to this letter. Please ensure you bring these tickets with you on
the day. For health and safety reasons we are only able to accommodate 2 adults per child and may
refuse entry if a ticket cannot be produced.

To avoid distraction to the children performing can we politely ask, where possible, younger
children/siblings do not attend the show.

‘We look forward to seeing you there.

Many Thanks
Mrs A Willis
Head Teacher
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